Council Meeting: 03/22/2022 Agenda Item No. 14.D

RECEIVED ON: March 21, 2022

 From:
 Connie Lopez

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

Subject: Public Comments, March 22nd-promenade

Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 1:45:50 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Connie Lopez and I am a resident of Whittier. I am also a frequent patron of the businesses along Greenleaf Avenue. I propose for Greenleaf Ave to stay closed. The seating outside has been a nice addition to the establishments along the Avenue. It has made outdoor dining very enjoyable and provides another option than being confined to indoors, especially when we have such beautiful weather. In my encounters with the area, oftentimes the cars are traveling too fast, are too loud or are blocking traffic for others to get through, especially between Bailey and Wardman. The foot traffic is heavy in these areas, and it would offer more of an opportunity for people to enjoy a pleasant stroll from one end of the street to the other, without having to look out for cars.

Thank you for your time, Connie López 562-301-4126

Sent from my iPhone

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department